Support of MUPY Alumni Association and MUPY Foundation

February 17, 2021

On Wednesday, February 17, 2021, at 11.00 a.m., MUPY’s administrative staff led by Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, together with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree Jaturanpinyo, Deputy Dean
for General Administration, received sports equipment and financial support from MUPY Alumni
Association in order to renovate a landscape and usable areas inside the Faculty. Furthermore, MUPY
received instructional materials and equipment as well as financial support to acquire textbooks
served at the Faculty library from MUPY Foundation. Regarding this, the President of MUPY Alumni
Association, namely Mr. Thawatchai Likitaporn, and the President of MUPY Foundation, namely Assoc.
Prof. Promiit Saralamp, visited the Faculty and have a discussion with MUPY staff. L]

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2870



